
Building Inspections - Fwd: Awning Permit Application 

To:

City of Portland, Inspections Office

Re:
Awning Permit Application, Custom House Wharf, Harding Smith

Please accept the attached as application for an awning permit to be installed at Custom House Wharf 
for Fish Shack, LLC d/b/a Boone's Fish House and Oyster Room.

Please do not hesitate to contact us if you require additional information.

Thank You,

Richard Hallett
Hallett Canvas and Sails

From: Richard Hallett <rhallett@hallettcanvasandsails.com>
To: <buildinginspections@portlandmaine.gov>
Date: 6/17/2013 9:51 AM
Subject: Fwd: Awning Permit Application
Attachments: Letter_of_permission.jpg; top_level3.tif; Electronic_Signature.pdf; 

Awning_Application.pdf; Liability_Cert.pdf; HSmith_01.pdf; HSmith_02.pdf; 
HSmith_03.pdf; HSmith_04.pdf; ASTM E-84.pdf; NFPA 701 Lg Scale.pdf
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